
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FIRTH VILLAGE BOARD 

VILLAGE OF FIRTH, NEBRASKA 

Proposed Future Land Use Map Amendment 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of Firth, Nebraska will hold a public hearing 

at the Firth Community Center at 7:30PM on the 5th Day of August, 2025. 

Said hearing is for the purpose of hearing public comment regarding: 

• A proposed amendment to the Firth Comprehensive Plan, which is an amendment to the 

Future Land Use Map, to reflect changes for expanding future residential and commercial 

districts.  

A copy of the proposed amendment to the Future Land Use map is available at the Firth Village 

Office at 311 Nemaha.   

 

_________________________________ 

Jill A. Hoefler 

Village Clerk 

Building & Zoning Administrator 

 
 


